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Temporary accommodation sites – 125 Tweed St, Brunswick Heads 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

Construction hours 

• Site works have commenced and in the last few weeks, you may have seen crews getting the sites ready, installing 

fencing, and stockpiling materials.  

• To enable temporary housing sites to be established as quick as possible, Resilience NSW has sought to extend the 

approved construction hours at the Tweed Street site. Byron Shire Council has approved this request as the approving 

authority. 

• Works will now occur seven days per week, from 7am to 10pm. We are working to minimise disruption to nearby 

residents, and where possible will schedule works likely to cause significant noise to Monday to Friday 7am to 6pm and 

Saturday 8am to 1pm.   

• The extended construction hours do not apply to the Excelsior Circuit and Torakina Road site which, when under 

construction, will carry out works between Monday to Friday 7am to 6pm and Saturday from 8am to 1pm.  

What to expect 

• Nightwork with crews, trucks and safety lighting will be in place for all nightwork. Safety barriers will be in place to keep 

everyone safe. 

• Noise, dust and reversing beepers from construction and machinery. We’ll minimise this where we can.  

• Traffic controllers will be on site where required to look after pedestrians and road users. 

Contact us 

• You can email housingtaskforce@resilience.nsw.gov.au or call 1300 003 227 to speak to a member of the project team 

at any time throughout the project.  

• The latest information is available at www.nsw.gov.au/floods/recovery/temporary-housing. 

 

 

Construction update – October 2022 

Flood Recovery - Temporary accommodation sites 

125 Tweed St, Brunswick Heads (behind the sports fields) 

The temporary accommodation site at Tweed Street, Brunswick Heads been leased to host 
housing for local people who cannot return home because of flood damage.  
 
This update is to provide you with more information about construction timeframes and 
expected works. 
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